

RECEIVED NOV X 3 2011

October 28, 2011

Leslie Gamble, Chair Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board 210 boul Mead Blvd Espanola, ON P5E 1R9

Dear Ms. Gamble:

Please be advised that the Council of the County of Lennox and Addington endorsed the following resolution at its regular monthly meeting held October 26, 2011:

That the September 29, 2011 – resolution re: Access to Alternate Broker Arrangements (Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board) be endorsed.

CARRIED (signed) Warden Henry Hogg

I trust that County Council's support may be beneficial to your municipality's pursuit of this matter.

Sincerely,

Larry Keech

Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk